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The Academic Planning Committee (APC) was asked to review a request to change the name of the BSFC 

in Family and Consumer Sciences, with program options in: 

Design, Merchandising and Textiles 

Human Development and Family Sciences 

Human Nutrition and Food. 

The requested name change has been well researched.  Faculty, students, alumni and accrediting bodies 

were contacted and agreed the name change is preferred.  The only Issue the APC discussed was with 

three different degrees each individual degree will have smaller enrollments.  The new degrees may be 

looked at differently by the administration if enrollment does not meet minimum numbers.  With that 

one concern the APC is supportive of the proposed change. 

 


